From: Glenn Humphreys [mailto:ghumphre@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Friday, November 01, 2013 4:29 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Kathryn Ludwig
Subject: travel

Dear Steve,

I traveled to Boston, Mass. to attend the annual meeting of the Digital Public Library of America (dplafest 2013) on October 24-25, 2013. I paid for my expenses on the weekend and the additional airfare cost (see below). If you need other information, please just let me know. 

Thanks.

Glenn

Glenn E. Humphreys
Librarian
Special Collections and Preservation Division
Chicago Public Library
